Compliance Statement Concerning Broadcast of Pre-Filing and Post-Filing
Announcements
Arkansas Educational Television Commission

In compliance with Section 73.3580 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal
Communications Commission, Arkansas Educational Television Commission, licensee of
Television Stations — KAFT (Fayetteville), KEMV (Mountain View), KETG (Arkadelphia),
KETS (Little Rock), KETZ (EI Dorado) and KTEJ (Jonesboro) — has broadcast pre-filing and
post-filing announcements concerning the filing of each station’s license renewal application on
the dates and at the times indicated below. The texts of the pre-filing and post-filing
announcement are provided below after the following broadcast reports.

Pre-filing announcements were broadcast as follows:

Date Time of Broadcast

December 1, 2012 20:58:26 (8:58:26 p.m.)
December 16, 2012 19:58:31 (7:58:31 p.m.)
January 1, 2013 05:57:00 (5:57:00 a.m.)
January 16, 2013 05:58:13 (5:58:13 a.m.)

Post-filing announcements were broadcast as follows:

Date Time of Broadcast
February 1, 2012 18:56:25 (6:56:25 p.m.)
February 16, 2012 10:26:46 (10:26:46 a.m.)
March 1, 2013 18:56:15 (6:56:15 p.m.)
21:56:46 (9:56:465 p.m.)
March 16, 2013 14:56:59 (2:56:59 p.m.)
16:29:58 (4:29:58 p.m.)
April 1, 2013 18:56:14 (6:56:14 p.m.)
21:56:46 (9:56:465 p.m.)
April 16, 2013 18:26:46 (6:26:46 p.m.)

18:54:38 (6:54:38 p.m.)

Date: 4-{9-13
By: Allen Weatherly W

Office: Executive Director e J




Pre-filing Announcement Text:

On May 31, 2005, KETS, KAFT, KETG, KAFT and KTEJ were granted licenses by the
Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as public trustees until
June 1, 2013. KETZ was granted a license on July 26, 2006.

Our licenses will expire on June 1, 2013. We must file applications for license renewal
with the FCC by February 1, 2013. When filed, copies of these applications will be
available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. They contain information concerning
each station’s performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal applications and
to whether these stations have operated in the public interest should file comments and
petitions with the FCC by May 1, 2013.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at AETN, 350 South Donaghey, Conway, Arkansas, 72034, or may be obtained from the
Federal Communications Commission, Washington, D.C. 20554.

Post-filing Announcement Text:

On May 31, 2005, KETS, KAFT, KETG, KAFT and KTEJ were granted licenses by the
Federal Communications Commission to serve the public interest as public trustees until
June 1, 2013. KETZ was granted a license on July 26, 2006.

Our licenses will expire on June 1, 2013. We have filed applications for license renewal
with the FCC.

Copies of these applications are available for public inspection at www.fce.gov. They
contain information concerning each station’s performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal applications and
to whether these stations have operated in the public interest should file comments and
petitions with the FCC by May 1, 2013.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at AETN, 350 South Donaghey, Conway, Arkansas, 72034, or may be obtained from the
Federal Communications Commission, Washington, D.C. 20554.



